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THANKS

The postal service has approved our
application for a bulk mailing permit.
That will allow the college to mail at a
cheaper rate. It also allows us to send
a bulk mailing from our field office in
Pine Valley, Califomia.

The current course, Bible Study
Methods in Philippians, is almost
completed. The men have
demonstrated their ability to dig the
truths from this book. Thank you,
Lord, for allowing us to equip these
men to study Your Word in depth so
that they can teach it to others.

A special thanks to God for the
individual who has agreed to donate
a low-volume copier for our use in
the field office.

Thank the Lord for the family who
donated a 1985 Toyota Cressida
Station Wagon for the use of the
ministry and the Leary family.

Some textbooks were donated to the
college by a book store in Pasadena.

Southwest College of Biblical Studies

PRAY

The next two courses, Philippians
(repeated by popular demand) and 1
Timothy will begin in June 1999.

Pray that we will raise the funds to
purchase a reconditioned copying
machine that can handle 4000
copies per month & be equipped
with a feeder. It will assist greatly in
the preparation of course syllabi
and class materials.

We need an individual to coordinate
the mailing of our newsletter and
prayer alert. Teaching and preparing
course materials is very time
consuming. Help is desperately
needed in this area.

The college needs a class set (25
copies) of the textbook, Basic

Theology by Charles Ryrie. CBD
sells them for $20.95 each.

Personal support for the Leary
family needs to increase by $600
per month. College operating funds
needs to increase by $400 per
month.




